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Leaders in Training (LIT) at LSCC 
 
The Honors College at Lawson State Community College is LIT with Leaders In Training (above). The LSCC    
Honors College/Phi Theta Kappa Officers were announced at the Annual Honors College Induction Ceremony on 
Friday, April 28, 2017.  Officers were presented with leadership binders which contain the organizational mission, 
officersô duties and responsibilities, and leadership development strategies.  Officers were also required to attend a 
leadership training and transition meeting in order to effectively lead and represent the Honors College for the     
upcoming academic year.  Congratulations to the 2017-18 Officers of the Honors College on their accomplishment! 
 
Left to right (2017-2018 Officers):  Briania Smith (President), Antonio Smith (Vice President), Shelby Stokes 
(Secretary), Shavette Thompson (Treasurer), Frank Gonzalez (Historian), Elijah Horton (Chaplain), JaCoyia        
Williamson (Event Planning Chair), Tyra Murry (Public Relations Chair), and Tiffany Cummings (Service Chair). 
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Mr. Weymon HollowayðDirector, LSCC Honors College 
 
This academic year marks the 4th year the Honors College 
has been in existence, and it feels as though weôre gaining 
traction within the region as a quality program that 4-year 
institutions have identified as producing students who are 
competent and competitive.  Distinguished institutions like 
Samford University, Kentucky State University, University 
of Alabama at Birmingham, Tuskegee University and   
Birmingham Southern College have reached out to us in 
hopes of developing partnerships that should prove        
advantageous for our students throughout their entire     
undergraduate experience.  The esteemed recognition 
weôre receiving from these institutions is more a reflection 

of the quality of students we have in the Honors College.  Their leadership and 
drive for academic excellence has resulted in a host of new opportunities for the 
program like new scholarship opportunities for Honors Students to attend Spring 
Hill College, new research opportunities like paid research with Dauphin Island 
Sea Lab, and prestigious paid internships like the NASA Space Program.  These 
opportunities, and a host of others, are being established as experiences that we can 
count on providing our students for years to come.  In doing so, weôre undoubtedly 
enriching the lives of our students, our college, and the community we serve. 
 
 
Dr. Shawanda ThomasðCo-Director, LSCC Honors College 

 
The Honors College and Phi Theta Kappa share 3 of the 
same pillars: Leadership, Scholarship, and Service. So, for 

the 2016-17 academic year, we were tasked with          
integrating the two organizations. Although merging them 
was not seamless, the effort has definitely been rewarding 

for our students. Phi Theta Kappa is nationally recognized 
and many 4-year universities across the nation offer  
scholarships to students who are members. Having an 

awareness of these scholarship opportunities has been 
beneficial to our students.  At the LSCC Annual Honors 
and Awards Day, quite a few members of the Honors   

College received Phi Theta Kappa Scholarships (p. 18).  It 
is our hope that all members of the Honors College strive 

to become members of Phi Theta Kappa and maintain the required 3.50 grade point 

average.  Our students are not only challenging themselves academically, but they 
seem to be developing as leaders as they are taking more of an initiative to        
contribute to their communities.  During the 2016-17 academic year, they have  

volunteered at Hope House which is a resource for teens in transition, Habitat for 
Humanity, the annual MLK Day of Service, Grace House, Hayes K-8, and more.  
As the Honors College grows in depth, the impact is noticed both on and off     

campus. 
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